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June 21, 2019 

El Paso County 

2880 International Circle 

Colorado Springs, CO 80910 

Hale Sand Pit – Landscape Plan Narrative 

 
The proposed Hale Sand Pit site exists as vacant native grassland.  The project proposes to mine the 
site in 10-acre blocks.  Each 10-acre block will be reclaimed to native grassland using the seeding mix 
and techniques outlined in the reclamation plan. No landscaping is proposed on the site because any 
disturbed area will be reclaimed to native grassland per the reclamation plan. This project use (mining) 
is different than a “typical” commercial operation and therefore the project does not propose typical 
commercial landscaping (i.e. trees and shrubs) as outlined in the El Paso County LDC Sections 6.2.2 
A-F. Discretion should be applied to the proposed rural mining use, similar to the discretion described 
for rural and remote tower uses in Section 6.2.2 (G) (1) (e) (i) of the LDC.  For rural and remote uses 
as described in the aforementioned section, the criteria states that landscaping and erosion control 
measures shall “be tailored to the nature and character of the area and the type of facility or structure 
contemplated.  Site-specific landscaping shall, at a minimum, included revegetation of disturbed areas 
with materials indigenous to the site or otherwise adaptable.” This project is in a rural and remote area 
and proposes revegetation of disturbed areas with seeding indigenous to the site.  Adherence to the 
typical commercial landscaping requirements would cause the proposed project to not blend with the 
existing surrounding areas and adjacent properties.  The proposed reclamation plan, including 
revegetation with native seed, will result in a natural grassland which is harmonious with the 
surrounding areas.  
 
The reclamation plan, including the seed mix specified, meets the requirements and intent of Section 
6.2.2 of the El Paso County LDC by fully restoring the site to its pre-existing native vegetated state.   
 
We ask for consideration and approval of this re-vegetation and reclamation plan as common-sense 
final stabilization in lieu of planting non-harmonious commercial vegetation on the site.  A landscape 
plan showing re-vegetation per the seeding routine outlined in the reclamation plan is included with this 
submittal.  
 
Sincerely, 

KIMLEY-HORN AND ASSOCIATES, INC. 

 

John Heiberger, P.E. 

Project Manager / Associate 




